
Residents and Owners, 

 

Due to the flooding on Friday, 5/15/2020, we are experiencing a road failure on the inbound lane 

close to the last Oak tree on the right before the information board. The outbound lane is 

showing signs of extreme stress and could also fail. Until further notice please reschedule any 

heavy deliveries or work that requires heavy commercial vehicles. This is being requested to 

avoid total failure of the road. We have a road company coming out tomorrow, Wednesday, 

5/27/2020 to assess repairs. This request is being made to keep the road open until repairs can be 

made. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Our paramount concern is the safety 

of our residents and keeping the road open. 

As more information becomes available updates will be sent out.  

 

Thank You, 

 

David Caldwell 

President LR HOA 


